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Have you Heard?  

We are relaunching www.jipsd.org! As a part of our continuing efforts to 

provide high quality service to you, our customers, we are revamping our 

website to make it more convenient for you to find the information you 

need.  

Our new website will offer a fresh design, new functionality and helpful 

content. The new site will be designed so that you can get online, quickly find 

what you need and get going. It's almost time to cut the ribbon and unveil 

our exciting new, user-friendly site, so stay tuned and look for our launch 

announcement after the holidays! 

  

JIPSD is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer, a Drug Free Workplace, and an At-Will Employer. 
We Participate in E-Verify. 

 

Farewell and Welcome!  

The District would like to 
sincerely thank  

Commissioner June Waring 
and  

Commissioner Carter McMillan 
for their years of service and 
dedication to the JIPSD and 
the residents of James Island. 

We would also like to welcome 
our newly elected 

Commissioners Sandi 
Engelman and Kathy 
Woolsey to the JIPSD 
Commission beginning 

January 2017!  

 

Regular commission 
meetings are held on the 
2nd and 4th Mondays of 

each month at 7 p.m. and 
are open to the public. 
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Upcoming Holiday Schedule… 
 
As a reminder, our offices will be closed and there will be no 
garbage or trash collection on the following days: 
 

 Christmas Eve – Friday, Dec. 23rd (observance) 

 Christmas Day – Monday, Dec 26th (observance) 

 Day After Christmas – Tuesday, Dec 27th  

 New Year’s Day – Monday, January 2, 2017(observance) 
 
Solid Waste collection routes begin (one day later): 

 Tuesday, Dec 27th  

 Tuesday, January 3, 2017 

 
 

The regular Commission meeting scheduled for December 26, 
2016, has been cancelled. The next scheduled meeting will be held 

on January 9, 2017. 

Happy Holidays! 
 

http://www.jipsd.org/
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